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Transportation Department would like to get the Board’s approval for purchasing 6 

school buses. The 6 school buses will be purchased using the state bid price. These buses will 

aide in safely transporting the students of Henderson County to and from school, and on field 

trips. I have attached the additional documents to this request.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

            Ben Payne 

Henderson County Schools  

Director of transportation 

Ben.payne@henderson.kyschoools.us 

270-831-5120       270-724-0736 

 


